
Paper Petition Details  
 
 
 

Petition Against Greenside Development 
 
 
Slough Borough Council have given residents first notification of their intention to build houses / 
flats on the site known to residents as the RESIDENTS CAR PARK - see attached map. 
 
• Once work commences access to the resident's car park will be restricted. 
• Parking will be suspended. 
 
It is Slough Borough Council’s intention to commence work on this site as soon as possible. 
 
We the undersigned, users and residents of both Greenside / Bodmin Avenue affected by this 
proposed development to the Residents Car Park, do not want development of 
this site other than for it’s original purpose, which was to service the residential dwellings it was 
purposely built for, along with the new houses built at the same time 40+ years ago. 
 
We the residents, do not want Slough Borough Council to: 
• Develop the Residents Car Park (other than for parking). 
• Or to reduce current provided parking levels. 
• Or to end parking on the proposed site. 
 
We urge Slough Borough Council to reconsider this decision. 
 
 
This petition was received on 28th November, 2019.  
 
This petition was passed to the Project Officer, Planned Investment on 29th November, 
2019.   
 
This petition was responded to by the Project Officer, Planned Investment on 23rd 
December, 2019.  
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 77 
 
Council Response  
 
All proposed developments are designed according to Planning guidelines for each area.  
Proposals submitted are also always subject to Planning Approval.  The planning 
application for this development will take into consideration the need for housing and the 
impact on the existing community.  Residents will have an opportunity to make known 
their objections to the application as soon as it is published on the Planning Portal. 
 
In the meantime, the concerns that you have raised in the petition have been noted and 
have been brought to the attention of the project leaders for this development.  The 
future use of this piece of land will be reviewed and a fresh assessment made prior to 
the final decision being reached. 
 



We acknowledge the urgency of the matter and the depth of the impact it has so far had 
on the community.  We will therefore endeavor to reach a decision as quickly as possible 
and communicate it to you early in the New Year. 
 
We appreciate your patience in this matter and if you have any further enquiries, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 




